
Want to Be a Teacher and need 
Certification? 

 
Our annual program, called Pre-TAPP, is for 
those individuals who are interested in 
teaching but have not yet secured a 
contracted teaching position.  After 
completing the summer coursework, a list of 
eligible candidates will be provided to our 
school systems that may have vacancies for 
the 2024-25 school year in the participant's 
field of study.   
 
To qualify for this program, participants 
must meet the eligibility requirements listed 
on our website at 
www.griffinresa.net.  Once on the website, 
please click on the 7th burgundy box entitled 
“Teacher 
Recruitment/TAPP”.  Registration available 
at TAPP@griffinresa.net.   
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